
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Subject: Commencement of COLLECTION of Visa Applications at the 

Office of Honorary Consul General (HCG) of India in Luxembourg  

 

 

Attention of all concerned is invited to the PUBLIC NOTICE dated March 

23, 2020 issued on the abovementioned subject.  

2. As the VISA restrictions, which were already in effect since March 13, 2020 

at 1200 hrs (GMT), have been extended till  May 03, 2020 1830 hrs (GMT), the 

VISA Application Collection at the Office of HCG of India in Luxembourg will 

remain suspended till May 03, 2020.  

3. The services of Visa Application Collection will commence from May 04, 

2020 or in accordance with the guidelines issued by the Govt. of India in this regard. 
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